
 
 

 
 
 

Stoney Trail / Harvest Hills Boulevard Interchange 
 

Winter 2009/10 

Project Update 
Start Date:  February 2010 
 

Contractor: Westpro Constructors 

Proposed Completion: Late Fall 2010 
  

Percent Complete:  0% 

Completed Activities 

Detail design and tendering are complete for Stage 1 of the Interchange.  Stoney Trail is open to traffic with an at 
grade signalized intersection with Harvest Hills Boulevard.  Aecom has been retained to plan, design and 
administrate interchange construction. 

Project Status for Winter 2009/10 

Stage 1 of the Harvest Hills Boulevard Interchange includes the construction of first of two bridges, the additional 
interchange ramps, the realignment of Harvest Hills Boulevard and the removal of the signalized intersection from 
Stoney Trail. The contract has been awarded to Westpro Constructors.  Westpro is coordinating with their 
suppliers/ subcontractors and preparing their schedule.   

Next Steps 

Construction activities are anticipated to commence in February with bridge foundations.  Bridge construction is 
anticipated to occur over the winter/spring/summer 2010.  Roadway construction will be initiated in the spring 
once weather permits.  Periodic lane closures may occur during the summer and fall as Westpro constructs the 
new ramps and bridge.   

Construction Information 

The original construction of Stoney Trail and the intersection included the future ramps and bridge fills for the 
expansion of the Harvest Hills Boulevard Interchange.  This will allow the interchange to be expanded much 
quicker in 2010 and in the future (Stage 2) when traffic warrants and funding is available. 

Stoney Trail and Harvest Hills Boulevard will be a busy construction zone in 2010.  Please do not enter 
as construction activity areas present significant hazards to the public. 

For more information on this project please call (403) 270-9203 or email stoney.trail@aecom.com. 


